
March 1, 2022 

To the Clerks and Council Members of: 

Arran-Elderslie, Brockton, Chatsworth, Georgian Bluffs, Grey Highlands, Hanover, Huron-Kinloss, 

Kincardine, Meaford, Northern Bruce Peninsula, Owen Sound, Saugeen Shores, South Bruce, 

South Bruce Peninsula, Southgate, The Blue Mountains and West Grey. 

Dear Municipal Clerks & Council Members, 

ElectHER Now is a non-partisan community volunteer organization founded in 2021, committed to 

encouraging women to run for municipal office in the 17 municipalities across Grey Bruce. 

This April, we are running a four-part, Campaign School to present information for all candidates, 

volunteers and others who are interested in local municipal government. The four classes will be held 

online weekly (Tuesdays) and include informative videos, followed by a Question & Answer panel 

session. 

Our Campaign School is open to all and participation is free. We are encouraging anyone who is 

interested to register to attend on line at electhernow.ca/learning-events 

We would greatly appreciate you circu lating this letter to Council for their information, and posting 

the information on any physical or online event boards you may have in the municipality. Our poster 

is attached. 

Thank you for considering this request, and for everything ¥ OU are doing to serve our communities. 

Sincerely, 

j)o~}~ 
Donna Beatty 

Community Volunteer, on behalf of the 

electHER Now Planning Team 

att.1 
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Yup... 
ANOTHER 


